
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 17, 2018 
 
 
 

ITEM:  VII.E.             
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval to Purchase Flexible Furniture for Randolph Elementary School 
 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve the 
purchase of flexible furniture for Randolph Elementary School from Interior Environments for a 
total of $37,594.56.   
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The areas that will be impacted by this purchase include the lobby, leveled library, and hallways.  
The furniture purchased will be used by students to provide for collaboration and flexible learning 
opportunities -- individual, small group, or large group. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the 2013 Bond Funds.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Cindy Scott, Director of Elementary and District Services 
 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 
 
CS/ch 


